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Netiondl Associdlion of Discbilly Excrminers




To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Michael Pringle, Systems Liaison Chair


Date:

August 4, 2017


Subject:
Annual Report
1. There is now funding for printer replacement.  This has to place order before end of fiscal year.  DDS’s that received a replacement printer (break/fix), that replacement will go against their inventory as “delivered”.   No Information on the printer model info yet. –DDS’s are to continuing to purchase locally for toners for all models.  However, for any office that has break/fix replacement printer must order an OEM toner to keep from voiding warranty.  

2. DNE is getting ready for refreshment on 3750V2 with replace with CISCO Catalyst 3850 Series. There are about 4,000 in the field and have until May 31 2021 to complete. They will be starting with 75 sites by the end of FFY 2017, 38 of those sites are DDS sites. They are working on timing of refreshment so that it does not interfere with end of year production in September.  
3. ODD is working on the refreshment of the HP8200 / 8300 workstation models. There are no details of replacement model or timeline as of yet. There will be full refreshment for laptops for current users with single device set up. The laptops will include docking station, monitor, mouse and keyboard.  ODD just sent out 320 laptops with peripherals to go with those laptops. They will repurpose the workstations that the laptop users currently have. There is also a SDS pilot in Mid-August (not firm) with Washington State and Washington DC.
4. Server 2016 was just certified but current servers will not be migrating to it. The nest server refreshment will go with 2016 server.  DDS’s can put 2016 server on their virtualization servers but without much support until roll out. Standard 2016 is certified but standard base image do not have template for the Hyper – V yet.  
5. Two DDS, Virginia and Oregon Sites, are up for expansion to Voice Over IP (VOIP). However, it looks like the pilot is not moving forward right now due to contract issues.
6. DDS’s are to contact Dan Blauch if they have any issues with procuring blackberry devices on state contract. SSA has very limited availability. There are plans to go to Android anticipate early 2018.

7. SSA is looking into rolling out Windows 10 to the DDSs. They are identifying the major applications used by a large majority of the DDSs for inclusion in the image, if client-based or compatible with Win10, if web-based.

